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SUPPLEMENTAL ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 
 

Supplemental 
 
1. The Company refers to the announcement regarding its change in financial year end 

dated 23 October 2013 (the “Announcement”). Unless otherwise defined, capitalized 
terms used here shall have the meaning given in the Announcement. 
 

2. The Company notes that this will be the third change of financial year end in the past 
few years. As cited in the Announcement, since the beginning of 2012, the 
Indonesian business has become the predominant part of the Group’s business. 
However, for the purposes of the tax review by the Indonesian tax authorities, certain 
components in the financial accounts of the Indonesian Subsidiaries would be 
reviewed by the authorities on a calendar year basis. Consequently, the Company 
performs a separate audit for the Indonesian tax review. Bringing the Group’s 
financial year in line with the calendar year will therefore help to save on external 
audit costs and internal resources.  
 

3. The Company does not foresee any further change in its financial year end in the 
foreseeable future. 
 

 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
Maneesh Tripathi 
Chief Executive Officer 
S i2i Limited 
25 October 2013 


